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 My name is Ron and I’m writing to urge you to oppose HB 2505, a sales tax that will 

decrease consumer choice by financially pressuring small businesses. In Jackson 

County where I live I can trust that cannabis products are tested, labeled, tracked and 

legal. I’d like these things to continue to be true! 

 

Please oppose any sales taxes or tax increases. It’s just not the Oregon way. 

 

Thank you. 


